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Camden County 
Animal Shelter
125 County House Rd. 
Blackwood, NJ 08012

Phone: 856.401.1300 
Fax: 856.401.1309 
Email: info@ccasnj.org 
www.ccasnj.org

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 475 
Blackwood, NJ 08012

Clinic Spay/Neuter Over 
2,200 Pets and Counting!
Camden County Animal Shelter helps orphaned animals in need —  

dogs, cats, rabbits get the second chances they need and deserve. But with 
warmer months quickly approaching, our focus turns to felines, as the sheer 
number of cats and kittens in our care increases exponentially. Cats as young as 
four months old can become pregnant. We have an easy solution for you that is 
spay and neuter your pets! 
Last year, our clinic spayed and neutered over 2,200 pets plus thousands of 
homeless animals in the last five years. Every animal that we adopt from Camden 
County Animal Shelter is altered to prevent the problem of overpopulation. 
We encourage you to be part of the solution! Camden County Animal Shelter 
offers a low-cost spay and neuter and vaccine clinic in addition to its other 
services including flea & tick treatment, heartworm preventative, and more!  
Spay and neuter surgery takes place on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays  
by a licensed veterinarian and an appointment is required. You can call us at  
856-401-1300 to make your appointment today. 

New Hours  
of Operation
New Pet Adoption Hours
Monday - Closed 
Tuesday - 12 to 7 pm 
Wednesday - 12 to 7 pm 
Thursday - 12 to 7 pm 
Friday - 12 to 4 pm 
Saturday - 12 to 4 pm 
Sunday - 12 to 4 pm

Low Cost Spay/Neuter 
Clinic Hours
Monday - Closed 
Tuesday - 9 to 10:30 am 
Wednesday - Closed 
Thursday - 9 to 10:30 am 
Friday - 9 to 10:30 am 
Saturday - Closed 
Sunday - Closed

Before

After

Dog Housing Renovations Completed
A fresh look for Camden County Animal Shelter dogs’ living space with the 
dog kennel renovations complete! As part of the $3.5 million capital funding 
commitment by the Camden County Board of Freeholders, many homeless dogs 
at Camden County Animal Shelter have a newly renovated warm place to sleep, 
eat, and play. The new dog kennels give our deserving dogs  
not only a nice and clean home but also potential adopters 
an inviting place to visit with our adoptable dogs. 
Renovations at CCAS began in July 2013 with intensive 
rehabilitation of our three dog runs. After 16 years a lot of  
repair was necessary.  Kennels were in varying stages of  
disrepair from constant use and exposure to the elements.  
Now, many homeless dogs are living in their newly 
remodeled space whose walls were freshened up with 
a sunny yellow coat of epoxy paint seal-coat to meet 
sanitary protocols and are easy to clean. In addition to the 
renovation project, the Camden County Animal Shelter will 
also receive an expansion which will add a new adoption 
wing to the shelter. The new adoption space will delight 
adopters with friendly cats peeking through glass windows 
in the atrium, allow interaction with dogs and cats in cozy 
visitation areas, and provide space for one-on-one adoption 
counseling before bringing their pets home. 

Continued on page 2

New Pet Search feature online!www.ccasnj.org

Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/CamdenCountyAnimalShelter
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Pets4Vets Adoption Promotion

The Camden County Freeholder 
Board and the Camden County 
Animal Shelter want to share the 
joy of pet ownership with our 
veterans. A new program, 
Pets4Vets, provides adoptions  

of shelter animals to veterans  
at no charge.

This program is a small thank you 
to Camden County veterans who 
have selflessly served our country, 
and will provide the men and 
women in uniform with companions 
from the shelter that will supply 

unconditional love to the most 
valued members of our society. 
The program is open to all active 
military, reservists or veterans. 
Camden County residents meeting 
the criteria of the program will have 
their adoption fee waived. We will 
need valid military identification  
to waive the adoption fee.  

Animal Welfare Society of Camden 
County (AWSCC), which currently 
operates Camden County Animal 
Shelter, will be assisting with the 
expansion project by fundraising 
for stainless steel dog kennels and 
interactive cat towers to complete this 
state-of-the-art adoption wing. The 
new shelter design will maximize the 
aesthetic appeal for potential adopters 
as well as providing a quieter, easier-to-
clean space that benefits the animals.  
The expansion project will begin in the 
spring of 2014, with completion slated 
for the end of the year.  

“This is an exciting opportunity to 
provide homeless animals a safe and 
comfortable home utilizing the best 
in modern design. New advances 
in shelter design have shown that 
there are better alternatives with 
constructing housing for animals  
that replace chain link and cinder 
block walls.”

                   - Michelle Zebrowski,  
                     AWSCC Board President   

You can help us to give our cats 
and dogs a better place to rest 

their paws while they wait for their 
forever homes. If you wish to make 
a contribution towards this capital 
improvement project you can visit 
www.ccasnj.org to donate, mail a 
check to P.O. Box 475 Blackwood, NJ 
08012 or call Vicki Rowland, Executive 
Director at 856-401-1300 ext. 103. 
 
Camden County Animal Shelter is a 501c3 
non-profit charity and we rely heavily on 
the support from people like you to save 
animals.  Your donation is tax deductible. 
Animal Welfare Society of Camden County 
(AWSCC) currently operates Camden County 
Animal Shelter as a nonprofit organization.

Dog Housing Renovations Completed (continued)

For most of us the new year marks a 
time of new beginnings that can often 
turn your life around. That’s exactly 
what happened with Taffy on January 
7th, 2014, when Erika Zerebecki 
walked into the Moorestown Petsmart 
Adoption Center. 

Having recently lost her visually 
impaired senior kitty in October 
2013, Erika had been searching  
for another special-needs senior to 
care for and Taffy caught her eye.  
So Erika decided to go meet her  
and it was a match made in heaven! 

Taffy is a sweet, loving, affectionate 
10-year-old kitty that was found 
wandering alone in Gloucester in 
October. The poor baby was under-
nourished, sick and blind! She was 
obviously someone’s cat at one time 
because she loves human contact. 

 

She’s constantly seeking attention, 
giving head butts and rolling over  
for belly rubs. 

Erika is the perfect mom for Taffy. 
She’s a vet tech that’s been working 
in the veterinary field for 9 years. She 
started volunteering and fostering 
about 13 years ago when she started 
fostering kittens that needed to be 
bottle fed. But over time she realized 
she had a real soft spot for senior and 
special-needs cats so that’s where 
she’s focused her fostering efforts 
over the past 6 years. Her desire is 
to provide safety, love and comfort in 
a quiet place so elder cats can enjoy 
their golden years. 

When Erika took Taffy home she 
was being treated for a severe ear 
infection but Erika soon discovered a 
lump behind Taffy’s ear. After several 
tests it was confirmed that she had  

a cancerous lump in her ear that 
had spread to her lymph node. In  
late January Taffy had surgery to 
remove her ear canal and lymph 
node. The surgery was successful 
so any further radiation or chemo 
treatments aren’t necessary. Thanks 
to the surgery Taffy and Erika can 
enjoy each other’s company for 
another 2-3 years. Had she not had 
the surgery, Taffy was given less than 
a year to live. 

Now 50% deaf in addition to being 
blind, Taffy is getting better and 
better each  
day and 
enjoying 
the next 
chapter 
of her life 
with her 
new mom, 
Erika. 

Taffy’s New Beginning
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Make a wish come true for  
our animals! Donate items  
from our wish list.

Foster With Us
A foster care provider volunteers 
for Camden County Animal Shelter 
to provide caring temporary homes 
to pets who need individualized 
attention or a little extra love. With 
the summer approaching, fostering 
is vital to saving the lives of our 
animals. We receive many young 
kittens and puppies that are too 
young to be living in our environment. 
Not only are they young but they may 
be recovering from illness and need 
socialization prior to being placed in a 
forever home. 

“As a longtime foster, adopter, and 
volunteer here at the Camden 
County Animal Shelter, I feel 
that fostering is a very rewarding 
experience. Not only are you 
giving an animal a second chance 
at life but you are helping to free 
up space for other abandoned or  
surrendered animals. Fostering can 
be a great therapeutic experience 
for me because I am giving these 
animals a voice and finding them 
wonderful and loving homes. 
Fostering is not for everyone.  
We have many other rewarding 

opportunities to help the animals. 
You can volunteer to walk dogs, 
socialize with cats, advocate 
spaying/neutering pets or show off 
adoptable cats and dogs at off-site 
adoption events. Whatever your 
talents, our homeless animals 
need your help. Please sign up  
to volunteer or foster with us!” 
says Barbara Jo, a CCAS Volunteer 
and Foster since 2002. 

Foster volunteers are critical to 
our ability to save the lives of 
adoptable pets in our community. 
This allows us to expand our 
capacity to help animals that are 
in need. The benefits to becoming 
a foster parent are that you 
directly help save a life, you take 
part in a bond without long-term 
commitment, you find a new loving 
home, and you give them a gift 
that money can’t buy — your love! 

If you’re interested in becoming  
a foster care provider, please  
email us at info@ccasnj.org or  
call 856-401-1300.  

We are always in need of the following items and would be very 
grateful for your donation. A receipt for tax purposes can be provided 
if donations are dropped off during our hours of operation. 

	 •  Canned and dry Cat Food (immediate need)
	 •  Canned and dry Dog Food (immediate need)
	 •  Dog Enrichment - Kongs, Boomerballs, and Nylabones  
	 •  Cat Enrichment - Pipe cleaners, Feather wands, Stretch 	
	     and Scratch boards, and mirrors
	 •  Cat Treats
	 •  Dog Treats
	 •  Cat Litter (non-clumping)
	 •  Old Bedding (towels, blankets & sheets)

Share your 
Happy Tail 
Stories
Did you adopt a pet from 
Camden County Animal 
Shelter? We want to hear 
your Happy Tail! Send us a 
photo and short story about 
your CCAS alumni and they 
may be featured on our 
website and social media 
pages! Email us your story  
to info@ccasnj.org.   

Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/CamdenCountyAnimalShelter
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New pet website search feature 
by location! We have many 
locations to find your pet today! 
Now, we have made it easier for 
you to find that perfect pet. The 
easy drop-down menu allows you 
to search by location including 
foster care, satellite locations, 
and more! You can view pictures 
of our adoptable pets, read their 
pet descriptions, and even watch 
a video. Visit www.ccasnj.org to 
search for your pet today! 

Learn more about how to volunteer with Camden County 
Animal Shelter! You can join our volunteer interest meeting 
on Saturday, March 29th to learn more about our program 
and how you can help our animals! Visit www.ccasnj.org  
and follow the You Can Help link for more details. 

Volunteer with Us

New Adoptable Pet 
Search by Location

You can adopt a pet from any of our locations: 
 
Camden County Animal Shelter
125 County House Road
Blackwood, NJ 08012 

Cherry Hill PetSmart
2135 Rte 38
Cherry Hill, NJ 08002

Lawnside PetSmart
310 White Horse Pike N 
Lawnside, NJ 08045

Moorestown PetSmart
1331 Nixon Drive
Moorestown, NJ 08057 

Sicklerville PetSmart
467 Cross Keys Road
Sicklerville, NJ 08081

Turnersville PetCo
141 Tuckahoe Road
Sewell, NJ 08012		

New Volunteer
Advisory Board
We’re pleased to announce 
the newly formed Volunteer 
Advisory Board. Advisory Board 
members have committed to 
serve a six month term. The 
VAB was formed to increase our 
shelter leadership’s awareness 
of how we can improve our 
volunteer, animal and customer 
experiences. 

Members of the first VAB were 
nominated and voted on by the 
Board of Directors. Members 
were chosen based on their 
professionalism, tenure as 
volunteers, and their experience 
within the different facets of our 
volunteer and foster programs. 
Going forward volunteers will be 
invited to submit applications to 
participate on future Volunteer 
Advisory Boards. All applications 
will be reviewed and approved 
by the Board of Directors. 

Congratulations to our inaugural 
Volunteer Advisory Board 
members:
Brian Cucunato      Pat McCarthy
Sherry Heiser        Janice Morris
Mike Hoffman        Diane Wakeley

We have such an extensive, 
supportive and involved 
volunteer network and there are 
pockets of brilliance everywhere. 
The mission of this group is to 
help us identify best practices so 
we can apply them consistently 
everywhere, opportunities to 
improve processes, and other 
key program components 
that will make us better as an 
organization. 

We’ve got to think about ‘big 
things’ while we’re doing small 
things, so that all the small 
things go in the right direction! 
More to come on this exciting 
new program!  

Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/CamdenCountyAnimalShelter


